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This September marks the launch of a new Religion, Values and Human Rights project in 
Wales and England. 

The project is being sponsored by the St Mary's Centre to help us hear what young people are 
really saying about religion, values and human rights today. The questionnaire has been 
designed by Professor Hans-Georg Ziebertz (Wuerzburg University, Germany) and Professor 
Leslie J Francis (St Mary's Centre, UK) specifically for use among 16-18 year old students 
attending sixth forms and colleges across Europe.  

The first project ran between 2008 and 2012 and resulted in three books belonging to the series 
Empirical Research in Religion and Human Rights published by Brill. This second project began in 
2012 and involves 18 nations across Europe. It is hoped that Wales and England will be well 
represented in this new study. 

 

If you are interested in participating in the survey (during the autumn term 2014), please 
contact Margaret West, Research Support Officer at the St Mary’s Centre: 
margaret.stmaryscentrewales@gmail.com 

 

 

 


